

MM/sh

26th September 2019

Dear Parents/ Carers

I am writing to invite you to our Autumn Concert which takes place on Thursday 24th October from 7pm – 9pm in the school hall. The annual Autumn Concert is a fantastic opportunity for our students to perform together and for many of our new Year 7 pupils it will be the first opportunity for them to perform to an audience at Tarporley High School. The concert will feature soloists, our school choir, Year 7 choir, Junior Orchestra, Brass Group, Jazz Band and Concert Band and other musical items.

Tickets for the event are available online and some limited tickets will be available on the door, £4 for adults, £2 for concessions, Free for Children.

Please can I also take this opportunity to keep you informed of our upcoming music events taking place over the next few months, listed below.

October 24th Autumn Concert

December 17th – Carol Service at St Helens Tarporley

January 9th - Piano Recital

January 22nd – 24th – School Production – We Will Rock You

Yours sincerely

Mr M Monument (Head of Music)